
TO: Council, Village of Mariemont  

FROM: Public Works & Services Committee  

DATE: August 8, 2022 

SUBJECT: Recommendation for 2023 Solid Waste Service  

The Public Works & Service Committee met on July 22, 2022 at 2:30 PM to discuss solid waste and 

recycling service beginning in January 2023. In attendance were Committee Chairperson Kelly 

Rankin, Committee Member Randy York, Committee Member Rob Bartlett and Mayor Brown.  

The Village participated in the SWORRE (Southwest Ohio Regional Refuse) Consortium for the 

provision of waste and recycling service in an RFP along with 5 other communities.  By participating 

in this program via the Center for Local Govt., the Village had hoped to obtain more favorable rates 

for this service.   

The rates provided by the bid were compared to the rates we would pay if we contracted directly 

with Rumpke.  Our current year contract is for a total of $16.75/unit per month for 1,425 units at 

$23,868.75 per month for all 3 services. The option year 2023 would increase rate 3% to $17.25/unit 

per month for all 3 services. 

  

The 3-year firm rate option with the CFLG group bid is $18.90 for trash and recycling and $4.50 for 

yard waste or $23.40 for all 3 services. 

The Committee recommends renewing the contract with Rumpke for the service year 2023. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

_______________________________________  

Kelly Rankin  

Chairman  

 

_____________________________________  

Randy York 

Member  

 

_______________________________________  

Rob Bartlett  

Member 


